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Andrea Gyger

From: Terry Quinn 

Sent: Thursday, July 24, 2014 9:53 PM

To: SoS Rulemaking

Subject: Help shape Notary Rules

I question the need for the logbook. I believe it should be sufficient for the notary to ask for photo 

ID and either note the number, such as a Colorado drivers license, or better, make a copy of the ID. 

And keep a copy of the document – at least the signature page. 

  
The logbook takes time.  

  
I appreciate the rule that exempts attorneys from the log book requirement and would oppose any 

attempts to change that.  

  
I would like to know how often the need for the log book – as opposed to less bothersome measures 

- has been demonstrated. 

  
Terry Quinn 

  
TERENCE J. QUINN                  
ATTORNEY AT LAW 
115 EAST THIRD ST.  #207 
PO BOX 1110 ( for USPS mail) 
EAGLE, COLORADO  81631 

PHONE: 970-328-7116                 
FAX:       970-328-7109     




